

August 7, 2024

Mr. Ken Swink Southwestern Ohio EPC 303 Corporate Center Dr, Suite 208 Vandalia, OH 45377

Dear Mr. Swink,

The Southwest Ohio Council of Governments would like to request membership into the Southwestern Ohio Educational Purchasing Council. We look forward to using your Liability, Fleet & Property Insurance Program and having member access to other EPC programs if they are of value to our District.

We look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

Print Name of Superintendert, Treasurer or Business Manager

Signaturo